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In January we shared our decision to go 
ahead with a trial Healthy School Street for 
Christ Church Primary School and other 
permanent changes in the area. The 
Healthy School Street will now start in the 
Autumn and include traffic restrictions on 
the following streets:
• Squires Mount
• Christchurch Hill: between Cannon Place
and Well Road
• Cannon Place: whole street
• Holford Road: between 7 Holford Road
and Cannon Place
• Hampstead Square: whole street
We'll update you again on how to share 
feedback and apply for an exemption to 
the restrictions before the trial starts. You 
can read more on the changes on our 
website or by scanning the QR code. 

Permanent changes include: A new 
public space with plants on Well Walk, 
new trees and cycle stands on 
Christchurch Hill, widened pavement on 
Willow Road, closing the northern part 
of the traffic triangle on Well Walk to all 
vehicles and making the southern part 
two way. Full changes can be found in 
the decision report. We're planning a 
statutory traffic management order 
consultation on the permanent changes 
later in the summer. The traffic orders 
and how you can respond will be 
displayed on local streets, in the 
Camden New Journal and on our 
website at :camden.gov.uk/recently-
advertised-proposals
If you'd like this information in another 
format like large print or another 
language call us on:  0207 974 4444. 

just get in touch with 
us on 020 7974 4444 or email 
safetravel@camden.gov.uk     
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